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POLICY NO. 150 

 

OPEN MEETINGS ACT 
 

 

The Warrenville Public Library District Board of Trustees is committed to conducting its 

business in compliance with the Illinois Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 120). 

 

All meetings of the Board of Trustees and its committees, whether stated or special, are open to 

the public and shall be conducted in compliance with the Illinois Open Meetings Act. 

 

Closed sessions of such meetings shall also be conducted in compliance with the Open Meetings 

Act. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reference:  Illinois Attorney General Website 

  www.illinoisattorneygeneral.gov/government/open_meetings.html  


